

## **Volume XLIII**

www.kissinkuzzins.org

No. 9

# September 2016 – KK Kazette

Secretary: Mike and Pat Pediman

September 2nd, Kick-off To Football

Host and Hostess

Honey Pot

KP Duty
Mike & Joanne Patrick

Paul & Quida Bellows

Mike & Pat Pediman

Travis & Karen Summers
Jesse & Carol Hooks

<u>September 16<sup>th</sup> - Fall Feast-Pre Round-up</u>

KP Duty Host and Hostess

Honey Pot

Club

Jerry & Terri Johnson

Mike & Joanne Patrick

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment. Check with Alice Galloway for KP Duty; and Shirley Currie for Host and Hostess and Honey pot

<u>Anniversaries</u> <u>Birthdays</u>

Howard and Glenda Hess	9/2	JL Pelton	9/1
Clyde and Deegee Bailey	9/21	George Nelson	9/7
		Mike Patrick	9/8
		Roger Lachance	9/10
		Freda Diz	9/12
		Mary Wriedt	9/12
		Mary Jane Hoskins	9/27

#### **Ode to our first dance in September:**

A guy took his girlfriend to her first football game. They had great seats right behind their team's bench. After the game, he asked her how she liked it. "Oh, I really liked it," she replied, "especially the tight pants and all the big muscles, but I just couldn't understand why they were killing each other over 25 cents. Dumbfounded, her boyfriend asked, "What do you mean?" "Well, they flipped a coin, one team got it and then for the rest of the game, all they kept screaming was 'Get the quarterback! Get the quarterback! I'm like.....Hellooooo? It's only 25 cents!!!"



#### **BANNERS**

Banners Captured
Circle I
Cliff Dwellers
Cotton Pickin' Squares
Dixie Chainers
Log Cabin Swingers
Lone Star Solos
Roadrunners
Rockwall Squares
Stone Steppers
Swinging Stars
Trail Blazers

Tri City Promenaders

Banners Out
Trail Blazers

### **CARES AND CONCERNS**

- > Prayers continue for Jerry Rounds
- Prayers for Hazel Nelson healing from broken bones
- Prayers for Rona Pfaffle's husband Cognitive Tests
- Prayers for Glenn Dodson as he continues his healing process
- Prayers for Jesse Hooks Passing of his mom
- Prayers for Fred Bolanz Passing of his mom
- Prayers Mary Wriedt Passing of her mom
- Prayers for Mike Pediman Passing of his sister

Reported by Kimberly Brow. <u>Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to be listed and/or continue to be listed.</u> Our prayers are with all our Kuzzins who are in need of healing. Praise God for the prayers answered and for guidance for those not answered.

Kuzzins Kare!

## **Looking Forward**

Mainstream Lessons – August 30 – December 20

Fish Fry – September 11<sup>th</sup>

September 16<sup>th</sup> – Double Deal Dance

November 4th – Friendship Dance with the Texas Reelers



Lessons have started and we have students who are ready and eager to learn the fine art of Square Dancing. Don't forget, Tuesday evenings, Angels are always welcome!

## **Bullwinkle's Korner....**

September has arrived and hopes of cooler temperatures!! We are very glad so many had a grand time in Red River, but were so thankful when the troops started coming home!! We had our Crazy Hat Dance on August 5, and it was greatly visited. We had 47 visitors that night!! The next night four of us went to the Solitaires Anniversary and it was very nice. They are small, but put on a great dance. Then we took seven to the Stone Steppers on the 12<sup>th</sup>. We needed their banner, but it was not to be! Next time! On the 19<sup>th</sup> our Back to School Dance was fun, Ken & Carolyn even wore school uniforms! We delivered the supplies to the Social Services Office of the GISD for them to give out to needy children. We have received a nice "Thank You" for that gift. On to the 26<sup>th</sup> and we came home with Swinging Stars banner and on the 27<sup>th</sup> the Cotton Pickin' Squares banner. It was an honor to be asked to be in the Grand March up front at the Stars. It still feels strange to be up front. Does it sound like we have been dancing! The answer is YES!!

On to September, our Football Kick Off was fun last Friday night. Your President took a lot of ribbing for the wearing of his Cleveland Browns Manzel jersey! It was probably most appropriate. Really! Then Saturday night back to the Solitaries for the DD dance. Tim Tyl was great fun to dance to and we even got their banner. I think that makes 10 that we have. We have three more visits planned this month and our own FallFest DD Dance on the 16<sup>th</sup> of September. We all are going to need to help with refreshments that night. Please try to be a part of these or some of these dances. September 11<sup>th</sup> will find us gathered under the trees at Wayne and Jodie's enjoying the FISH FRY. It is so kind of them to have us over to their home and always so relaxing and fun. Food and laughter are a good combination. Throw in some games and it's really a great time. Gram University II will be on September 17<sup>th</sup> and we need to be represented at this event. Ernie will be working. I will be attending and would so much like to have someone go with me. Please!! I will be nice company and not cause any problems! Promise!!! It's over at 1:30ish so I think lunch would be in order afterwards.

Looking forward to November when we are having a Friendship Dance with the Texas Reeler's on the  $4^{th}$  at their hall. There will be more to come on this, but please try to come. We are very excited to be asked to join the Reeler's in this dance.

Please remember our lessons on Tuesday nights. We always need angels.

Several of our members have lost loved family lately. Please remember them in prayer as they deal with those losses. Mike Pediman's sister, Jesse Hooks's mother and Fred Bolanz's mother.

Thanks for the opportunity to serve this club.

\*

Sorry for the short Newsletter this month. It has been a difficult month for this reporter. I'll catch up in the October newsletter. pmp